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MOVING ON FROM THANKSGIVING TO...CHRISTMAS!
By Brenda Crisp

You blessed us with food for our Thanksgiving dinners! Baskets, bags and
stomachs were filled. God bless the food and God bless YOU! We are so grateful
that Peace UCC, Fieldon UCC, Zion UCC, New Baden and Evangelical UCC in
Godfrey assured that our families had a complete meal on Thanksgiving Day and
leftovers for Friday.

We hope that all of you had a Blessed and Happy Thanksgiving as well.

https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/
https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/about-us/
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Now we prepare for Christmas! 

The tree will go up tomorrow; we have begun to decorate the walls and halls of
Kindercottage. The children are so excited! If you have taken the name of a child
for Christmas, please remember to bring that unwrapped gift by December 10
and no later than December 15th. PLEASE label the gift with the child's name
and leave the photo with the gift. Visitors are already arriving with gifts and as
they leave Santa's helpers are checking the lists. We remain grateful for the ways
in which you remember us at this season. 

Thank you to all and to all a GOOD DAY!
 

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or



trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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